
                                                       

 

  February 2019 

 

 

 

From the Editor. 

G’day Crew, 

This short newsletter is to advise the following information in regards to the February meeting, which was to 

be held at Steve Walker’s residence which was unfortunately cancelled requiring him to attend to family 

matters. 

Stephe advised in an email putting a call out to members for a show of hands to host this month’s meeting 

and being on short notice if no takers for this meeting Stephe would host the change of venue at Old Linton 

YASS; the response being 4 members replied; where Stephe then advised in an email Saturday morning 

that the February meeting was cancelled. 

The next meeting is the 16th March 2019 

Jack’s presentation will be on Wooden Truss bridges in particular the Howe Truss. 

Your editor will have a hands on, show-n-tell using Sculpt-it product. 

So ~ bring along your show-n-tell for the March meeting. 

 

Keep on training. 

Robin. 
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The next meeting will be hosted by Jack Child at Stephe’s residence Old Linton Yass start 1300 please RSVP to 

advise Jack of attendance. 

2019 if you are interested in hosting a meeting this year contact Stephe who will provide necessary information. 

The FLIMSY contact robinfoster@iinet.net.au 

 

 


